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Wednesday 10th October 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers of Reception Children  

Reception Library Visits – Class RL 

I am pleased to inform you that we will begin visits to Catshill Community Library for Reception children after the 
half term holiday. The visits will take place on Friday 23rd and 30th November during school hours 9:15am - 
10:15am. We will visit the library in small groups. Your child will visit the library on one of the dates above.   

The visit will include walking to the library, exploring the library, meeting the librarian and story time with the 
librarian. Each child will receive a ‘Time to Read’ pack from Book Trust when they visit the library.  

Parents and carers are invited to join us on our library visits. If you would like to join your child when they visit the 
library please fill in and return the slip below to indicate your interest. If you have some flexibility please indicate by 
ticking all available dates. Places will be allocated on a first come first served basis and you will receive a letter 
indicating your allocated date and further details of the visit. Unfortunately we are unable to accommodate younger 
siblings on these visits. If you are unable to attend we also welcome other relatives e.g. grandparents, aunts or 
uncles. Slips must be returned by Friday 19th October 2018.  

For more information about ‘Time to Read’ and tips on reading at home please visit: www.booktrust.org.uk   

If you have any questions or queries please speak to Reception staff or myself. 

 

Mrs Thompson-Yates 
Reception Teacher and Early Years Leader 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Reception Library Visits November 2018 – Class RL 
 

Child’s Name: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

I would like to join my child during their visit to the Catshill Community Library. 

Name of Parent/Carer attending the visit: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Relationship to child: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Please tick dates you are available: 

 Friday 23rd November 2018, 9:15am – 10:15am 
 Friday 30th November 2018, 9:15am – 10:15am 


